
April 3, 1996 

 

To: Susan Cooper 

 

From: Tom Samoluk 

 

Re: Suggested Language on Availability of Selected Documents from Garrison and Wegmann 

Collections 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Susan -  

 

Upon further reflection, I thought the rather generic language suggested below would suffice for the 

advisory.  There is no detail, but all reporters will be advised that they have three different places to 

get selected documents that they can assume will be of interest to them.  Let me know what you 

think.  Thanks.  

 

Copies of selected documents from both the Garrison and Wegmann collections will be available at 

College Park, through the National Archives Press and Public Affairs Office, and the Assassination 

Records Review Board at 600 E St., NW, Washington, DC.                                 

                                                                               

   


